
 

 

18 July 2023 
 
Dear Music Parents and Students 
 

CLASSICS IN THE CATHEDRAL 
 
On Tuesday 15 August, St Margaret’s Music Department is excited to announce that Classics in the Cathedral 
will be held in St John’s Anglican Cathedral. This is an evening of beautiful music, performed by St Margaret’s 
Music ensembles within a spectacular setting and is one of the school’s very special performance events.  
 
Listed below are important details regarding rehearsals and the evening’s performance. 
 
Afternoon Rehearsal: Students in Exultate, Volare, Chorale, Chamber Strings, Sculthorpe String Quartet and 
Sister Helen Wind Symphony, along with the stage crew will depart by bus to the cathedral at 1:00pm. The girls 
will eat their lunch at 12:45pm prior to boarding the bus. Students will be required to bring afternoon tea and a 
water bottle. Chorale students will then return to St Margaret’s by bus to be collected as normal at the end of 
the school day. All other students will remain at the cathedral at the conclusion of the rehearsal with the option 
of pre-ordering dinner via : The performance will begin at 7:00pm with refreshments available prior to the 

concert from 6:00pm. It is anticipated that the concert will finish by approximately 8:30pm. Boarding students 
only will be transported back to school via Maxi Taxi, accompanied by a staff member. 

 
Tickets: Tickets 

https://www.trybooking.com/CIZVL
https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/N0baCmOxLXcpPG9xSGn81t?domain=trybooking.com

